
From: David Gelber  
Sent: 30 September 2023 23:12 
To: Planning 
Cc: Philip 
Subject: Tree pruning - application ref 2023/3959 6 Clorane Gardens 
 
Thank you for your letter of 26th September advising me of an application to 
prune a tree at my property, of which I am the owner 
 
I did NOT make the application and for the avoidance of doubt do not want 
any pruning of the tree on our side of the boundary. The application mentions 
the "overhang to No. 8 by 2m" from which I surmise that the application was 
made by the resident at No. 8. He is of course at liberty to prune the overhang, 
should your permission be forthcoming but by copy of this e mail I wish to 
make it clear that the work must not include amy pruning of branches on our 
side and that any attempt to gain access to our side will be considered, as 
the law stipulates, as trespassing, 
 


